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Nordic Nuclear Collaboration: Adapting To New Realities 
 
Joint NKS-R and NKS-B Seminar, Piperska Muren, Stockholm, 21-22 May 2025 (1st announcement)  

 

NKS proudly announces a new joint NKS-R and NKS-B seminar, which will shed new light on the status in 

Nordic nuclear safety.  The newest NKS results will be presented and discussed in the context of future 

needs.  There will also be topical sessions to discuss hot topics of the time in Nordic context, including 

preparedness needs in view of the current geopolitical situation, and safety perspectives of new generation 

reactors, including SMR’s.  There will as usual be talks by invited top expert speakers from international 

organizations.  More detailed information, including possibilities for registration, will follow over the next 

months.  For now, even though it is still early days, please remember to mark the days in your calendar.    

 

 
This NewsFlash together with additional information on NKS and its activities can be found on www.nks.org.  
The NKS Secretariat can be contacted on nks@nks.org.  
To unsubscribe to NKS NewsFlashes, please contact the NKS Secretariat.    
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